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Application No: B/21/0115/211              

Case Officer: Emma Dennis 

 
19 April 2021 
 
Mrs Rebecca Shinn 
Pinchpenny Cottage 
Thornimans Lane 
Frampton 
Boston 
PE20 1AJ 
 
Dear Mrs Shinn 
 
Notification of works to trees in a conservation area to include: 
 
Tree A - Small Tree Unknown - Fell 
Tree B - Walnut Tree - Fell 
Tree k - Large Christmas Tree - Fell at Pinchpenny Cottage, Thornimans Lane, Frampton, 
Boston, PE20 1AJ 
 
Further to my recent letter, I am pleased to be able to inform you that the Council has decided not 
to make a Tree Preservation Order in this case. 
 
You may therefore go ahead with your proposal. 
 
The works shall be undertaken in compliance with British Standard: 
BS 3998:2010: Recommendations for Tree Works.     
 
Please note that the proposed works should be carried out within 2 years from the date of this 
notice. If the works are not carried out within this time scale then you will be required to seek 
consent again from the Local Planning Authority. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mike Gildersleeves 
Assistant Director – Planning 
Boston Borough Council and East Lindsey District Council  
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